
Report of the Tax Collector
as of September 30, 2020

 September deposits were $6,151.81, Hebron current taxes: $2,592.46. Lebanon current 
taxes: $3,559.35. There were no back taxes. Because the tax relief program that we 
offered expired October 1st, there was no interest collected in September.

 Year to date collections are $120,723.95.
 Hebron: $47,578.35;
 Lebanon: $73,145.60.

 Anita and I still have software problems with QDS. It continues to be very frustrating for 
all concerned.

 Liz posted the notice that the Governor’s Executive Order to provide tax relief due to 
Covid 19 expired on October 1st on our website.

 Additional funds have been made available for the remediation of crumbling foundations 
but we have not had any applications for properties on the lake.

 The Final Posted Ratebook arrived early in August but as part of the larger software issue
was not accurate and had to be done again. The replacement did not separate Hebron and 
Lebanon and needed to be done a third time.  The totals still do not agree with our bank 
deposits.

Respectfully submitted,

Eileen Curtin
Amston Lake District
Tax Collector


